Janet Crayne Receives Award for Work with the International Convention of Slavic Librarians and the Bosniaca Bibliography 
by Jonathan Rodgers 
 
Janet Crayne, Head of the Slavic, East European, and Eurasian Division, recntly returned from a trip to Eastern Europe (Prague and Sarajevo) to buy books, cultivate vendors, and  attend the World Congress of Slavist  Librarians, has received an award in the form of a plaque and a heart pin called "Heart of Sarajevo":
 
“Special Recognition: For many years of successful cooperation with the ICSL (International Convention of Slavic Librarians), for active participation in the work of conventions and support for the project from its foundation until today.”
 
Also praised in the award was Janet's entended work on Bosniaca Bibliography.  This year's was the 8th  ICSL convention, which was initiated in order to support the rapid growth of librarianship in Bosnia and other regions of Southeastern Europe after the war.    The Convention drew over one hundred participants this year, and the presentations represented  excellent scholarship on library-related topics.
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